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Wallingford-area natural gas main replacement project 

July 10, 2019 
 
Dear neighbor,  
 
Puget Sound Energy has been working in your neighborhood for the last five months to replace the existing natural gas main 
with new, corrosion-resistant plastic pipe. This work is part of our ongoing effort to deliver safe and reliable energy to our 
Seattle-area customers. The gas work is now nearing completion, with road restoration activities to follow.    

 

Natural gas main project update  

Crews from PSE and InfraSource, our natural gas service partner, will be wrapping up the work to replace the natural gas 
main and select individual service lines in mid-July. Please see map on reverse for the remaining work areas. Work hours are 
Monday through Friday, 8 a.m. to 4 p.m.  

Road and sidewalk restoration  

A contractor crew from AA Asphalting Inc. will begin temporary restoration work along North 50th Street shortly following the 
completion of the natural gas work. The Seattle Department of Transportation (SDOT) will complete the final road restoration 
along North 50th Street as part of their Green Lake and Wallingford Paving and Multi-Modal Improvements project, and PSE 
and SDOT are closely coordinating on the restoration work. Learn more about SDOT’s project here: 
www.seattle.gov/transportation/greenlakepaving.htm.  

Final restoration work in all other project locations will be completed by AA Asphalting, Inc. Please refer to the map on the 
reverse for restoration work locations and anticipated timelines.  

What you can expect during road restoration activities: 

 Work is expected to begin in late July and continue through early Fall 2019. Work hours are typically Monday through 
Friday, 8 a.m. to 4 p.m., although some night or weekend work may be needed. The restoration schedule is 
dependent upon weather, permitting and crew availability. 

 Signs and traffic control personnel will assist pedestrians and vehicles safely through the restoration work zones. 
Crews will keep sidewalks open as much as possible. However, for safety purposes, we may need to close some 
sidewalks directly in the work zones during work hours.  

 Some curbside parking may be impacted in the work area. If so, “no park” signs will be placed in the work area prior 
to work beginning, and we’ll do our best to minimize parking impacts as much as possible. 

 There will likely be noise from trucks and heavy machinery during work hours. 

We appreciate your continued patience as we work to complete the final stages of this natural gas main replacement project. If 
you have questions about this project, please contact me and reference project #109107217. Thank you! 

John Guay 
PSE Project Manager 
425-505-3768 | john.guay@pse.com 
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